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Poverty Proofing 

 Recently we worked with your school to Poverty Proof the School Day. Part of the process is to measure 

the impact that this is having on the school day and an important part of this is to gather family ’s 

perspectives and experiences. It would be really useful if you could complete the survey using the 

following link: Christ Church Primary School - Parent Impact Survey All responses are anonymous and 

you do not have to give your name. Please contact the school if you have any difficulties accessing the 
survey via the internet. 

Non Uniform Day 

Thank you so much for all of your support for our non uniform day today, it was a great success.  If 

anyone would like to help with selling teas and coffee or running a stall please pop into school.  

https://children-ne.org.uk/poverty-proofing/survey/?uac=84475b69-3efe-4541-bd01-a4b2d8958e09


Attendance 

As some of you will be aware we have recently sent out letters in regards to attendance to children who 

have attendance lower than 90%. This is something that we will be monitoring carefully over the next 

year. The government have recently released guidance which states- 

Children with poor attendance tend to achieve less in both primary and secondary school. The 
government expects schools and local authorities to: 

 • promote good attendance and reduce absence, including persistent absence  

• ensure every pupil has access to full-time education to which they are entitled  

• act early to address patterns of absence  

• parents to perform their legal duty by ensuring their children of compulsory school age who are 
registered at school attend regularly  

• all pupils to be punctual to their lessons 

Garden Party 

As you will be aware this year marks 70 years of the queen being on the thrown. In order to celebrate 

we would like to hold a big celebration event on Wednesday 25th May. This will take the form of a 

garden party and will have stalls, tea and coffee for sale as well as the chance to see the children's 

presentation. Parents are all invited to join us at 1.30pm. You will be able to collect your child from 

school and take the round the event. Any child who is not with a parent will stay with the class teacher 

and go around the party. The children have been working so hard on performances and presentations 

that they are excited to share with you all.  

Dates for the diary- 

School will be closed on Friday 20th May for the Queens Jubilee  

Wednesday 25th May- Queen's Jubilee Garden Party- all welcome from 1.30pm 

Friday 27th May- Last day at school before May Half term 

Monday 6th June- Back to school after May Half term 

Just a reminder that school is closed tomorrow and I hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Mrs. Bradford 


